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2023 Black History Month

Gloucester Township Celebrates Black 

History Month, nominations open
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2023 Business Breakfast
Gloucester Township hosts an event for our 

business community

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!

February 2, 2023
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Gloucester Township Welcome 

DosBeaute!

A new beauty salon opens in the Sickler-

ville section of the township

	 Gloucester Township Mayor David Mayer and Township Coun-
cil are excited to announce the launching of Gloucester Township Town 
Heroes Banner Program.
	 “Gloucester Township is proud to be home to countless active 
military personnel and veterans; and the Town Heroes Banner Program 
is a great opportunity for the community of Gloucester Township to rec-
ognize our heroes for their service and sacrifice to our country,” said 
Mayor Mayer.
	 The Gloucester Township Town Heroes Banner Program will 
recognize and honor Gloucester Township veterans who have served or 
who are currently serving our country in the United States Military.
Banners honoring our brave service men and women will be proudly 
displayed in prominent locations within the township.
	 To qualify, a veteran, living or deceased, must have a connec-
tion to Gloucester Township, NJ, (attended local schools, relative of a 
Gloucester Township resident etc.) at some point in his or her life, also 
those individuals honored on Gloucester Township War Memorials and 
veterans recommended by the local VFW and American Legion Posts.
Applications will be reviewed on a first come, first served basis.
(continued on Page 2)

GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP 
LAUNCHES TOWN HERO 

BANNER PROGRAM



Every February, Gloucester Township Mayor and Council cel-
ebrate Black History Month by honoring outstanding African 
American members of our community. Nominations are now 
being accepted for exemplary citizens who have demonstrated 
significant contributions in community service, personal or pro-
fessional achievements, or general good deeds that have impacted 
favorably on our citizens.
The nomination must include an essay supporting the nomi-
nee’s accomplishments. The nominations will be evaluated by a 
three-member panel appointed by the Mayor. The awards will be 
presented on February 27, 2023 during the Gloucester Township 
Council Meeting at the Gloucester Township Municipal Building.
Nominations must be received by Monday, February 13, 2023 at 
5:00 PM. CLICK HERE for more information.

	 Once the application is verified and funding for the banner has 
been received, the Township will notify the applicant of the approval 
and create the banner. The cost of each banner is $275.00 (including 
installation and removal).
	 Banners will be mapped digitally for the public to view. Loca-
tions of banners may also be obtained at the Municipal Building.
Only one banner may be displayed for any individual service member.
The nominator must provide a good quality photo of reasonable reso-
lution. The servicemember does not have to be in uniform in the photo, 
but service portraits are preferred. Please email photos to rcaristo@
glotwp.com
Payment may be made:
- In-person, by check or cash at the Rec Center ( 80 Broadacres Drive)
- If paying by debit/credit card online, a separate service charge of 
2.9% will be added to the total price, as dictated by our electronic pay-
ment service provider.
- The Nominator can request sponsorship in which case your applica-
tion will be placed on a waitlist with production times varied based on 
sponsorship funding availability.
Gloucester Township will install and maintain the banners for 2 years, 
after which time they will be removed once they show signs of deteri-
oration. CLICK HERE for more information.

Gloucester Township Town Heroes 
Banner Program

Congratulations to Lisa Petrie, the owner of F45 Training Cross-
keys in the Sicklerville section of our Township, on receiving the 
Gloucester Township Small Business Assistance Grant. To learn 
more about F45 Training, please visit https://f45training.com/
crosskeys/home

F45 Training Receives 
Small Business Assistance Grant

https://glotwp.com/news/gloucester-township-black-history-month-celebration-2023/
https://glotwp.com/gloucester-township-town-heroes-banner-program/
https://f45training.com/crosskeys/home
https://f45training.com/crosskeys/home


Gloucester Township welcomes Johnston twins, Jayda and Jayna, 
and their new business DosBeaute to the Sicklerville section of our 
township! The salon offers hair extensions, make-up, waxing and 
other services. Stop by 571 Berlin Crosskeys Road and check them 
out! Gloucester Township is very proud of our young entrepreneurs 
and wishes Jayna and Jayda good luck with their new business!

THANK YOU to everyone who donated to the Gloucester Township 
Police Annual Sock Drive, it was another great success!  
The Community Partners from One Love South Jersey and Operation 
Kindness picked up the donated socks this week and will begin distri-
bution to help those in need!

Gloucester Township 
Welcomes DosBeute!

Gloucester Township Arts Market: 
VENDOR REGISTRATION OPEN 

GTPD’s SOCK DRIVE:
GREAT SUCCESS!

https://flickr.com/photos/glotwp/albums/72177720305644038
https://glotwp.com/gloucester-township-arts-market-and-green-fair-2023/


Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

	 After 3 years on hold due to the pandemic, the Eco-

nomic Development Corporation for Gloucester Township is 

excited and very proud to sponsor the 20th Annual Business 

Breakfast! The event provides a great opportunity for busi-

nesspeople from across the Township to meet each other, net-

work, and share in the progress that’s occurring in the commu-

nity.

The event is FREE. CLICK HERE to register.

Summertime and happiness are right around the corner! What better 
way to kick off the countdown than by introducing Mainstage’s 35th 
Summer Stage season! Mainstage has many fun new experiences 
this summer and cannot wait to share them with you!
Registration is now OPEN! Head to www.mainstage.org and secure 
your spot for one of the sessions today—remember, space is limited!

Gloucester Township 
BUSINESS BREAKFAST

https://glotwp.com/gloucester-township-edc-business-breakfast-2023/
https://mainstage.org

